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Chapter 1

MUISpell

1.1 main

MUI Spell 0.9
© Dirk Holtwick, 1995
FREEWARE

is an GUI for the great AlphaSpell packagge that was written by
Fergus Duniho in 1995. Please register for his product.

How to use

Legal stuff

1.2 use

LOAD
When you have started the GUI for AlphaSpell you may want to have a
look for the menu. You can load and save a textfile that is
supposed to be checked for mistakes. After loading a textfile in
the VIEW window will appear a part of the text with a highlightend
word that is not written in the right way.

GUESS
Then you can press the GUESS button to get some suggestions that
will be listed. Now you can choose one of them or write another
correction into the stringgadget (press space to go there).

ACCEPT
After a doubbleclick on a suggested word or a click on the button
ACCEPT the new word will be inserted instead of the old word and
the programm searches the next mistake.

SKIP
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If you think the word isn’t FALSE or is a name, you don’t need to
correct it and you can SKIP it and go forward.

IGNORE
Like SKIP, but after this command you will not be asked to correct
this word, if it appears again in the text.

LEARN
Or AlphSpell doesn’t know the word, you can teach it to him. Just
write the word to be learnd into the stringgadget and press LEARN.

SAVE
Everything correct now? Then let’s save it! You can use the old
name or a new one.

PREFERENCES
In here you have to specify the path to the dictionaries and then
the name of the dictionaries (also the user dictionary) you want to
use with the suffixes. In the next gadget you write again the name
of the users dictionary, but without suffixes. You can also tell
the program to load the dictionaries to the RAM-disk (not
implemented yet), specify the range of the shown text and specify
the buffer overhang in percent, that means the memory that will be
allocated in addition to the textlength, to hold the corrections.
And there is a gadget for the name of the keyfile and a slider for
the edit range. Then choose SAVE, USE or CANCEL.

PROBLEMS
Any problems? Please contact me:

dirco@unidui.uni-duisburg.de

1.3 legal

FREEWARE

This product is FREEWARE and you may use it as you like to. But if
you like it so much so that you want to give me a little something,
I will be very happy.

Dirk Holtwick
Schemkesweg 3-5
47057 Duisburg
GERMANY

E-Mail:

dirco@unidui.uni-duisburg.de

If you want to have a look into the sourcecode, for example to
adapt it to some texteditors to get rid of the VIEW-window, I will
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be happy to get a message.
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